
Stokes School Newsletter           Jan. 6 – Jan. 10, 2020 

3rd Grade Spanish 
 

 

 

Important Events and Reminders 

 1/17 School-wide Spelling Bee 
 1/20 NO SCHOOL – Martin Luther King Jr. 

Day 
 If you did not complete a Feedback Form 

from parent-teacher conference, please 
take a moment to do so by clicking 
here: https://tinyurl.com/GSPTC-
1Feedback 

 Reminder: Please label your scholar’s 
belongings with their name, especially 
outerwear and water bottles. 

 3rd Grade Market Day – January 22, 2020 
  
 

Dear Families, 

This week in English students are still practicing finding the main idea along with 3 supporting details of nonfiction texts. 

Scholars have also been working on vocabulary, main idea, and reading comprehension during ELA time in centers. This 

week in spanish: students talked and wrote about what they did over winter break using present tense verbs and 

changing them to past tense verbs. Students also read independently to find new vocabulary and used transition words in 

their writing. We wrapped our first addition and subtraction unit of the year this week with students determining if word 

problems required them to use addition or subtraction to solve. In units of inquiry scholars played a game in which they 

simulated the manufacturing economy and planned for market day. We also played a game in which students calculated 

expenses and made life decisions. Ask them more about this at home! 
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